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Mai Vang

From: Jon Lopez <jonlopez.1@outlook.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 30, 2023 9:03 AM
To: Hector Caballero
Subject: 400 Van Buren Refrigerator 
Attachments: IMG-20230830-WA0001.jpg; IMG-20230830-WA0000.jpg

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 
Hello Inspector, 
 
We took another refrigerator last Friday. We went to take the temperature today and this is what we got. Just wanted to 
keep you posted. Thank you very much Inspector. 
 
Sent via the Samsung Galaxy Note20 Ultra 5G, an AT&T 5G smartphone 
Get Outlook for Android 



400 Van Buren Ave #2 Photos owner sent 8-30-23 

 

  



400 Van Buren Ave #2 Photos owner sent 8-30-23 
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